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Next stage of Gold Rush area redevelopment works commenced 

The next phase of Dreamworld’s remediation of its broader Gold Rush area commenced this week.  

The broader Gold Rush site works began in September 2017, with the demolition of the mine ride 

mountain and ride infrastructure. The next phase of these works include:  

• Demolition of the Skylink infrastructure;   

• Demolition of attractions within the closed Gold Rush area including the Gold Rush street 

stores, shooting gallery and Old Time Photos; and 

• Demolition of the decommissioned Thunder River Rapids ride, which is consistent with our 

undertaking given in late 2016 that the Thunder River Rapids ride would not operate again.  

The Gold Rush area remains cordoned off from the main Park and, where possible, site access for 

demolition of infrastructure is being undertaken out of Park operating hours.  

Our hearts and thoughts remain with the families and all those affected by the tragedy.  No decision 

has been made on future plans for the Gold Rush site.  

 


